
  

IMPORTANT INFO 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. 
 
Chapter Officers 
 
Kevin Klee 
262-412-1556 
kmkhd1957@gmail.com 
 
Paul Steffensen, Asst. Director 
assistantdirec-
tor@kenoshahogchapter.net 
262-945-2149 
 
Stu Goldstein, Secretary 
secretary@kenoshahogchapter.net 
847-366-4981 
 
Beth Cleveland, Treasurer 
treasurer@kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
Gary Quedenfeld, Membership 
garyquedenfeld@sbcglobal.net   
 847-226-1759  
 
Gean Klee, Activities 
hogcash@gmail.com 
 
Jim Fry, Head Road Captain 
gymfwy@comcast.net 
847-217-3552 
 
Cindy Norwich, LOH 
dnorwich@wi.rr.com 
262-287-8143 
 
Joan Lesko, Sunshine Officer 
262-657-9493 
hogsunshinelady@aol.com 
 
Pam Rose, Editor 
224-577-9766 
yldrose07@gmail.com 
 
Bob Clampit, Safety Officer 
loneoak@wi.rr.com 
262-889-8181 
 
Kenosha HOG Website 
http://kenoshahogchapter.net 
 
 
Brian Hawver 
Brian.hawver@gmail.com 
262-818-2530 
webmaster@kenoshahogchapter.net 

HOG Breath 
 
Kenosha H.O.G. Chapter Inc. #5559 
 
Sponsored by: Uke’s Harley Davidson/Buell 
 
5995 120th Ave., Kenosha, WI 53144 
 
262.857.UKES 

The views and opinions in this newsletter are not necessarily those of  
Harley-Davidson Motor Co., Ukes Harley-Davidson, Inc., HOG Chapter or the newsletter 

staff. We also make no claim to the accuracy of the material in this publication. 

Next Meeting will be at the HOG Room on 
November 11th at 10:00 AM 

Welcome to the start of the winter season from Membership. 
 

With the cold knocking at our doors please remember to renew your possibly expired Na-
tional HOG membership prior to our January 2019 meeting so that when I am collecting 
your 2019 membership dues and new registration sheets you’ll be read to renew your Local 
HOG Membership 
 

As a reminder both Full and Associate members need to be members of National HOG for 
them to join a local Dealer sponsored HOG Chapter 
 

Any questions please or email me anytime 
 

Gary Quedenfeld 
847 226 1759 

tel:(847)%20226-1759
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Happy Anniversary to the following HOG members celebrating 
their marriage in the month of  November  
submitted by Joan Lesko 

ELECTIONS Bio’s 
 
Kenosha HOG, 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to have served as your Director for the past two years.  When I 
was first elected in 2016, I set three personal goals that I wanted to achieve during my term as director. 

1.   Increase Membership 
2.  Return to a Family atmosphere 
3.  Return to Financial stability 
 

I am very proud to say with your help, all three goals have been achieved.  
 
Goal one the chapter membership has grown and continues to do so because of you.   
 
Goal two the return to a family atmosphere is thriving with events like Family Game Night, Pool 
Tournament, Halloween/pumpkin carving Party and Tree decorating at Washington Manor.  Beyond the 
riding we have had a good time socializing and having fun together.  
 
Goal three the return of financial stability.  This was the most difficult goal to achieve given the rules 
established by the Motor Company, the Harley Owners Group and the State of Wisconsin.  We have 
worked together to come up with a number of events that put money in the bank while complying with 
the rules set forth for us to follow.  Thank you, the members of the Kenosha HOG Chapter for your crea-
tivity and efforts to complete these activities.  The funds raised have kept us in the BLACK. 
If elected again to serve as your director, I will continue to work hard to enhance those goals with the 
ultimate end result of to Ride and Have Fun.  I promise to work with you and for you, to create more 
inviting activities, increase our membership and maintain financial security with careful spending and 
favorable fundraising events. When we work together there is nothing that we cannot achieve. 
Thank you to each member of this chapter for giving me the opportunity to have served as director and 
should I again be elected once again, I will enjoy working with you for another two years to continue to 
make this chapter the best it can be. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Kevin Klee 

 1 Blake & Debra Topel     4 Paul & Nora Meirthew 
 9 Randolph & Sandy Brabant 16 Charles & Linda Hilleshiem 
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 1 Debra Bodven   11 Armistice Day WW1 
 1 Debra Smith     11 Veteranas Day 
 1 Paul Meirthew    11 Pete (Elvin) Peterson RIP 
 3 Randolph Brabant   13 John Heiring RIP 
 3 Marie Ulicki RIP    16 Ryszard Stozek 
 4 Tom Dolnik    19 Terry Lawler RIP 
 4 Donna Halvorsen   20 Paul Schultz 
 4 Daylight Savings Time Ends  21 Tom Hebert 
 5 Steven Lynd   21 Frank Marotta  RIP 
 7 Derek Tranberg    22 HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 8 Sharon Walsh    22 Katie Ann Ludwig 
 9 Rob Mendoza    24 Susan DeGroot Gullo RIP 
10 George Broecker   24 Pam Rose 
10 MARINE CORPS BIRTHDAY 29 Debra Heinzelmann 
 

Happy Birthday to the following HOG members celebrating their birthdays in 
November submitted by Joan Lesko 

Activities 
 
 
Hi all!  Wow we have been busy this past month! 
 
What a beautiful day for the Fall Color Ride and Picnic.  Thanks to all who came out and rode or simply en-
joyed lunch with the chapter members.  The stories shared were great and laughs shared were appreciated. 
 
BOO!  The Halloween and Pumpkin Carving Party was a great time.  Creative costumes and great carving skills 
were shown.  The appetizers did not fail either.  Upon delivery of the chapter’s art work the residents of 
the Washington Manor were thrilled.  I have to say to see their faces light up with this small gesture from 
us was the best.  One resident asked if we were coming back again to do a Christmas Tree !  That was a sim-
ple reminder that the simple things we have done make a great impact.   
Pool Tournament.  We have some Pool Sharks in this Chapter and some not so good ones too!  I personally am 
in the latter group, LOL.  Thank you to Billy from Ukes for shooting with us past business hours and locking 
up late.   It was a great time for those who came to shoot or simply have lunch and talk.  As this tournament 
grows so do the stories and laughs. I have been asked about Tournament 3, watch for that in the future. 
 
The final event for the year will be the Annual HOG Christmas Party.  Saturday December 8th at the Italian 
American Club starting at 6 pm.  Please pay for event at the meeting or o so we can get an accurate count.  
$25 per person before event $30 at the door.  Back by popular demand is the White Elephant (or Creative) 
Gift Exchange.  There will be some Surprises involved with this year’s party and you won’t want to miss 
them.   
 
The Winners of the Ice Cream Challenge will be announced and prizes presented.  All I have to say is this 
chapter is not LACTOSE INTOLERANT!   
 
Thank you for a great year of activities and support of this chapter.  You have truly made it a great year.   
 

Gean Klee 
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Starting in January of 2019 we will learn how to make a tee shirt quilt.  Beth Cleveland will be the in-
structor. In the following months we will continue to go through the steps of putting the quilt.  For the 
first session you will only need Harley tee shirts or any other tee shirts you want to use plus a pair of 
scissors. The tentative start date will be after the Hog meeting on January 13. Please bring your irons. 
 
Thank you, 
Cindy Norwich 
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Hi Everyone! 
The holiday season is here and we have lot of activities planned! Below is our yearly 
Christmas calendar that will be available to pick up later this month.  
It’s time to drop off your bike for Winter Storage – FREE with $750 parts and/or labor. We 

have some great packages available! Stop in – we will keep the coffee hot! 
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Elections Bio 
 
Hi all, I am Melissa Hawver and have been a member of the Kenosha HOG Chapter since 2012. I hope you will consider 
voting for me for Chapter Secretary. 
  
 I believe that communication between the Chapter and its members is crucial. The addition of centralized emails, activity 
calendars and Facebook page has helped people stay informed.  But knowing what happens at the meetings is just as 
important.  I feel I have the qualities a good secretary should possess: I am very responsible, neat, organized, and, most 
importantly, reliable.   I will continue to attend meetings and I look forward to the opportunity to pass along pertinent infor-
mation from the meetings to those who are not able to attend to ensure that everyone stays informed. 
  
 Any and all work given to me will be taken care of to the best of my ability. I promise to work together with the other Ke-
nosha HOG leadership to not only ensure that all of the behind the scenes things are taken care of any monitored, but 
also to get our club members involved in our activities and causes through communication. 
 
 I love participating in group rides and getting to know new people while bonding on the open roads with the wind in our 
hair.  I look forward to the opportunity to be able to serve you as the Chapter Secretary. 
  

2018 Stamp Books  
 

Can you believe that the 2018 stamp books are almost due? Another year of fun destinations gone! Stamp books are due at 

Uke’s by November 17th
.  

 
If you are not interested in turning in your stamp book for a chance of winning cash prizes, please still turn your book in for 
count. Year after year businesses that put advertisements in our stamp book want to know how many people had visited. I would 
like to get actual counts so I can provide this information! If you do not want to be entered into the drawing, simply write “No 
Entry” on the inside of the front cover.  
 
We are starting on the 2019 stamp book! We are currently working on a new informational business sheet to hand out that will 
be much easier to read for the business owners. Hopefully this will help them to easier decide and commit to placing an ad into 
the stamp book. Along with this, we are aiming for 100 ad’s this year! Keep in mind this is a full chapter commitment that re-
quires help from everyone!  
 

This Photo by Un-

https://superaalifragilistic.wordpress.com/2012/07/page/2/

